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We are anxious to see all our patrons, however we    

understand if you aren’t quite comfortable with coming 

in yet. For the month of May we will continue to offer 

curbside service for those that request it.  

*we will not have any scheduled programs during May 

*summer reading will be done differently this year,    

although all the details haven’t been worked out yet 

*our Library Board meeting was rescheduled to Mon-

day, May 4 @ 4pm. This is an open meeting that anyone 

may attend.  

*And are you curious what I have been doing the last 6 

weeks?  Besides curbside service of books, movies and 

copies, there has been a tremendous amount of clean-

ing done. Every single book in the children’s area and all 

DVDs have been sanitized. All shelves and hard surfaces 

have been sanitized. All furniture has been cleaned, and 

the carpets have been shampooed.  Windows and 

doors have also been cleaned.  There are new flowers in 

the containers and flowerbed.  And, we have a few new 

things on the wall for you to find.   

Everyone stay safe and  I am looking forward to seeing 

all of you soon.  

Leslie 

Tuesday, May 5 
Tues-Fri 9-6 

Sat 9-1 


